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From the Pastor 





With the end of the Feast of Tabernacles and the eighth day (the Last Great Day as we call it) another cycle of God’s Feasts has come and gone. We are now in the lengthy space of time that comes between the fall feasts and the spring feasts in the northern hemisphere. This time also encompasses winter when living things often go dormant. (It will be summer in the southern hemisphere so the festival seasons are reversed in the southern hemisphere.)





However, we must not let our spiritual lives go dormant. What should we be focusing on in our spiritual lives in this period of time? The answer to that question is that we should be focusing on what we promised God we would do when we were baptized. God called us to become conformed to the image of His Son (Romans 8:29). Our Father wants to see the qualities of the life of His firstborn Son formed in us (Galatians 4:19; Colossians 1:26-27).





John was inspired to write, “In Him (the Word that became flesh) was life, and the life was the light of men” (John 1:4). Jesus Christ’s life illuminates the path upon which God wants us to walk―as John said in his first letter (1 John 2:6) “He who says he abides in Him ought himself also to walk just as He walked.” This is what all of us who are seeking to become deeply converted must be doing 24/7/365.





Examining ourselves is not something we are to do only right before Passover. Examining ourselves must be a daily endeavor. Ephesians 4:11-13 as translated in the Majority Text Greek New Testament Interlinear reads as follows:





“And He gave the ones [some] as apostles, and the others [some] as prophets, and the others [some] as evangelists, and the others [some] as shepherds and teachers, for the equipping of the saints for a work of service [ministry]for the edification [building up] of the body of Christ, until we all arrive in the unity of the faith and of the knowledge of the Son of God, to a man complete [mature] to the measure of the stature of the fullness of Christ…” The life of Jesus Christ is the standard against which God is comparing and judging us. As Peter recorded, “For the time has come for judgment to begin at the house of God…”





And, as we have covered many time, if the qualities of the life of Jesus Christ are not found in us we will be disqualified (2 Corinthians 13:5). Our Father is love. He is very merciful and patient. But, for us to be in God’s family we must indeed learn to walk as His firstborn Son walked. That must be our constant focus in life.
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“Examine yourselves as to whether you are in the faith. Prove yourselves. Do you not know yourselves, that Jesus Christ is in you?―unless indeed you are disqualified.”


Isaiah 46:9-10

















November 26, 2016








Victoria





Sermon: Bill Palmer





Corpus Christi





Sermon: Steve Moody





Harlingen


   


Sermonette: DVD


Sermon: Gilbert Gonzalez











Announcements and Schedule





Sabbath 11/26�
Regular locations and times for Corpus Christi, San Antonio, Harlingen, and Victoria. �
�
Sabbath 12/3�
Regular locations and times for Corpus Christi, San Antonio, Harlingen, and Victoria. Mr. Moody will be in Victoria and San Antonio. Mr. Arnold Mendez will be in Corpus Christi and Harlingen. �
�



From Mark Winner, coordinator, Winter Family Weekend:





We are once again offering a webcast from the Winter Family Weekend in Louisville on the Sabbath of Dec. 24. This webcast will start at 2:15 p.m. Eastern time, with services beginning at 2:30 p.m. The webcast link will be available at COGWA.TV prior to Sabbath. If you have the ability to connect to COGWA.TV and would like to connect to the webcast, please see Mr. Moody for the password.








Upcoming Activities: Dates to Remember





San Antonio Potluck: The next potluck will be December 3.  After the potluck, there will be a blanket “preparation” party to assemble “no sew” children’s blankets to be donated to a San Antonio children’s charity for abused children.





Food Bank Donations:





The San Antonio congregation will be collecting canned goods the next three weeks. The food collected will be donated to the local San Antonio Food Bank.











